
Cancellation of meeting
From: clerk@boylestoneparishcouncil.gov.uk <clerk@boylestoneparishcouncil.gov.uk>
Sent: Sun, 17 Nov, 2024 at 10:45 am
To: clerk@boylestoneparishcouncil.gov.uk

Dear Parishioner,
 
Unfortunately the next meeting of the Parish Council, which was planned for this coming
Thursday, has had to be cancelled.
 
I will inform you of the date for when the meeting will be rescheduled in due course.
 
The Parish Council apologises for any inconvenience that this may cause.
 
Kind regards,
 
Peter Bambury
Clerk to the Parish Council
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